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Dear PUC, Commissioners, 
Please approve the 2024-2026 triennial energy efficiency plan.  I am a shareholder in a local business in 
Holderness and we are working to upgrade the energy efficiency of our businesses. The NH EEP and NH 
Saves program are important to us in making the upfront investments that are required to convert to 
renewable energy. We need to plan ahead and the consistency and reliability of state programs and 
policy is very important to us. 
Thank you, 
Sarah Thorne 
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